
Dear Prof./Dr./Mr./Mrs./Ms. Ira Nurmala

We are pleased to inform you that your paper based on your abstact has been accepted on the APACPH 52nd conference.

The initial review on the abstract has completed and on behalf of the Organising Committee of the 52nd Asia Pacific 
Academic Consortium of Public Health Conference 2021, we would like to congratulate for your acceptance in this year’s 
conference.

Your abstract title THE HEALTH EDUCATOR FOR YOUTH (HEY) PROJECT: NEED ASSESSMENT OF 
STUDENTS’ KNOWLEDGE, ATTITUDES AND PARTICIPATION ON PEER EDUCATION ACTIVITIES IN 
MENTAL HEALTH
Your abstract code A427/APACPH/04USR844/06/2021
Your abstract has been selected to be presented at APACH 2021 as the Oral Presenter

Herewith please find some information to proceed your next step of submission and please kindly submit your full paper by 
the latest 31st August 2021

Please Log In to your account in https://apacph.conference.unair.ac.id/confd/login

Regarding the payment, access the Upload Proof of Payment menu to upload your file of
payment proof.

Here are some of our conference highlight:
Early bird: 1st Jan -until 1st July 2021
Abstract submission: until 30th June 2021

Website: https://apacph.conference.unair.ac.id/
For further information please kindly reach us on +6282232959028 / +6285649152890

Congratulation and see you on the conference.

Thank you for your time.
Stay safe and healthy
Kind Regards,

 

Scientific Committee
Asia Pacific Academic Consortium of Public Health Conference (APACPH) 2021.
Faculty of Public Health, Universitas Airlangga.
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